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Sponsorship Request 
 
Thank you for considering sponsorship of the Rotary Club of Windermere’s 2014 Lobster Luau. 

This year’s fundraising event will be held on September 14, 2014 and promises to be a fun-filled 

evening of great music, fabulous food and thrilling entertainment. We will sell 368 tickets to the event 

and there will be 40 celebrity waiters from around the community. 

 

As a sponsor you will receive recognition at the event and in our various social sites. Plus you 

will feel the satisfaction of helping out the local charities our Rotary Club supports. In the past, these 

have included: 

Habitat for Humanity’s Home at Last Program 

Edgewood Children’s Ranch 

Health Central School Nurse Program 

 

The Rotary Club of Windermere has applied for 501(c)(3) status with the Internal Revenue 

Service. According to IRS rules as we understand them, this entitles you, as a donor, to appropriate tax 

deductions. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the Rotarian who contacted you, or you can contact 

George Poelker or Judy Black as listed below. 

 

Thank you very much 

 

George Poelker & Judy Black 
Event Coordinators 

 
407-230-8052                      407-810-1803 
gpoelker@gmail.com         jblackfl@gmail.com  
 
 
To purchase tickets to this event, please go to: www.windermererotary.org 


